
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Randy & Sue [mailto:ransue5152@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 11:05 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY 
 
TO ALL THOSE CONCERNED WITH THE PROPOSED PLAN FOR A BIKE PATH ALONG HAYDEN BAY: 
 
AS A RESIDENT OF HAYDEN ISLAND WE STRONGLY OBJECT TO THE DEVELOPMENT OF A BIKE PATH 
ALONG THE BAY. THIS IS A WALKING PATH THAT HAS BEEN DESIGNED TO BLEND IN WITH THE NATURAL 
ENVIRONMENT. THE DISRUPTION TO THE NATURAL LANDSCAPE IS NOT ACCEPTABLE.  PLEASE! ! DO NOT 
MOVE FORWARD WITH THIS PROJECT. 
 
Susan and Raymond Adams 
663 N. Tomahawk Island Dr. 
Portland, Oregon 97217  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


